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17th / February / 2023
Information Notice n. 002/2023

LED MODULE UPDATE - LEDERAM COLLECTION 

We would like to inform you that our suppliers - according to the recently adopted regulations - have 
started to provide us with a new LED module that features the same dimensions and wattage of the 
module, with which we are currently equipping Lederam lamps.

Therefore, we will gradually adopt the new module in producing the following lamps, starting from orders 
processed since February 20th:
Lederam Manta S1, Manta S2, C150, Manta CWS1, C2, W 17, W 25, W1 17, W1 25, W2, WF 17, F1, 
F2 and F3.

We estimate that the transition period from the previous to the new type of module will be completed 
by April 20.
During the two months, we will mark the packaging of the lamps equipped with the new LED module 
with a label.

Effective date / 20th February 2023
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